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This academic year I held a few teaching workshops with the students. Since during the last two years we were discussing the advantages and drawbacks of both teachers and students, this year I thought it would be redundant to repeat it. So this time with a different group we focused on oral presentations, which means we discussed the best ways of doing them and the most often ‘sins’ of those presenting. As a result within several months we will hold a small conference, on which each of the students will prepare a presentation regarding a topic of his/her choice. But the basis of our discussion will be not the content of the presentations, but predominantly the way students present.
